
Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Nursing Home Administrators
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on August 14, 2014, the Board of Nursing Home Administrators received a petition for variance from subparagraph 64B10-11.002(2)(a)1, F.A.C., filed by JoAnn Nolin on behalf of University of North Florida, Aging Services Management Programs, requesting a variance from the requirement for a 650-hour internship, instead allowing UNF students to complete 500 hours. The Board will consider this petition at its meeting currently scheduled for September 19, 2014.

Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Nursing Home Administrators, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance may be obtained by contacting: Adrienne Rodgers, Executive Director at the above address or telephone: (850)245-4393.

